
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday 21st October 2022 

 
 
 

Acorn Park Weekly Roundup 
 

 
Happy Half Term!  Thank you for all your support over the last 7 weeks.  We are so proud of our 
pupils and their progress, not just in the classroom but in their relationships, life skills, work 
experiences and team work. 
 
We reopen on Monday 31st October. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Philippa Whipp 
Head of School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Office 01953 888656 

 

Web: https://www.acornpark.org.uk/ 
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